
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Airoom Architects, Builders, and Remodelers Partners with Boys Hope Girls Hope of 

Illinois  

 

Lincolnwood, IL (November 12, 2024) – Airoom Architects, Builders, and Remodelers 

(Airoom), a leading design-build firm in the Chicagoland area, is proud to announce a new 

partnership with Boys Hope Girls Hope of Illinois (BHGH), a nonprofit organization dedicated 

to providing academic and social support to children from disadvantaged backgrounds. 

Through the "Building Hope, Transforming Lives" campaign, Airoom will serve as the 

design-build partner for the renovations of BHGH's Evanston campus. 

"We are incredibly honored to be selected as the design-build partner for BHGH's 

renovations," said Maxx Klein, Director of Operations at Airoom. "Our entire team is excited 

about the opportunity to play a role in creating a more welcoming and supportive 

environment for the young scholars at BHGH. This project aligns perfectly with our 

company's commitment to giving back to the community and making a positive impact on 

the lives of others." 

The renovations at the BHGH campus will include the construction of additional housing for 

girls, expanded program infrastructure, and improvements designed to foster a more 

cohesive campus community. These enhancements will allow BHGH to serve more students 

from low-income families, providing them with the resources and support they need to 

achieve their full potential. 

To commemorate the start of construction, Airoom and BHGH co-hosted a groundbreaking 

event on October 24th in Evanston at the site of our first rebuilding project on Gaffield Pl.  

This celebratory event provided an opportunity for the community to learn more about the 

project, its significance as well as meet with current Scholars and BHGH & Airoom teams. 

 

About Airoom Architects, Builders, and Remodelers 

Airoom Architects, Builders, and Remodelers is a full-service design-build firm dedicated to 

creating exceptional living spaces for its clients. With a commitment to quality 

craftsmanship, innovative design, and personalized service, Airoom has earned a reputation 

for excellence in the Chicagoland area and has since 1958. 

 

About Boys Hope Girls Hope Illinois 

https://www.airoom.com/
https://bhghil.org/


Boys Hope Girls Hope of Illinois is a nonprofit organization that provides a values-based, 

holistic education to promising students from disadvantaged homes. By offering a safe and 

supportive living environment, academic mentoring, and extracurricular activities, BHGH 

empowers young people to graduate from high school and college, ready to pursue fulfilling 

careers and meaningful lives. 

 

To learn more about the "Building Hope, Transforming Lives" campaign and how 

you can get involved, please visit Airoom.com or Hynek Stehno at 
hstehno@airoom.com  
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